Office of the Fire Chief

BROOKLINE FIRE DEPARTMENT

4 Bond Street, Brookline NH

July 21, 2022

RE: SP# 2022-B. H:42 AMENDED

Dear members of the Planning Board:

The fire department has reviewed the updated plans submitted for the proposed club house at
the housing for older persons development located at 23-25 main street.

The plans are for a 336 sq. foot meeting room at the club house. This is under the requirement

for a commercial sprinkler system.

Should you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me.

ek €59 L.

Charles k. Corey, Sr
Fire Chief

Phone (603) 672-8531 PO Box 660 Brookline, NH 03033 (603) 672-8538



